United Methodist Church of Antioch
848 Main Street, Antioch Illinois 60002
Rev. Katie Voigt, Pastor

Preschool
Kim Dodd, Director
847.395.1362
Umcapreschool316@gmail.com

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that registration for our fall 2024 preschool program has begun. To hold a
space for your child we will need a copy of their birth certificate, the registration form, and the $50.00
non-refundable registration fee (per program). This fee covers classroom supplies. Your child’s spot will
be reserved once all the appropriate forms and fees have been received.

Our Tuesday/ Thursday preschool curriculum is designed to develop the social, intellectual, physical, and
spiritual well-being of each child. These experiences help to develop a positive self-image and strong self-
esteem. The goal of our program is to provide children ages two through five with opportunities for
spiritual and educational growth, using age-appropriate lesson plans and Christian basics. Our four-year-
old program focuses on preparing your child for kindergarten.

In addition to our Tuesday/ Thursday preschool program we will also offer a multi-age (three and four-
year-old) Preschool Enrichment Program on Monday/ Wednesday. This program offers your child an
opportunity to build their strengths and enhance their skills in a Christian environment that focuses on the
needs of the children enrolled. Our activities will focus on essential school readiness skills: including but
not limited to social/emotional development, literacy, creativity, math, science, and fine motor skills.

Both programs will start at 9:00a.m. and end at 2:00p.m. The 2024-2025 school year will begin the week
after school starts for Antioch Dist.34. The programs require the child to be the appropriate age by Sept.
1%, This rule is in accordance with the area school districts which requires children to be 5 by Sept. 1st,
the year they start kindergarten. Programs may be canceled due to lack of enrollment. We will do our
best to inform you in a timely manner of any closings.

Tuition will be due on the first day of attendance in each month. A late fee will be applied to any late
payments.

Please fill out the attached Registration Form and return it to the Preschool office or mail it to 848 Main
Street, Antioch, IL. 60002. Remember to include the registration fee ($50.00 or $100.00) with your form.
Checks should be made out to United Methodist Church Antioch or U.M.C.A. You are encouraged to
call or email the preschool office with any questions or concerns.

Parking is allowed anywhere in the lot except where designated by employee parking only.

Kim Dodd, Director



